
            
 

 
      September 19, 2012 
 
 
 
 
Mr. Gary Capata, Council Member 
City of Laguna Niguel 
30111 Crown Valley Parkway 
Laguna Niguel, CA 92677 
 
Dear Mr. Capata: 
 
This is to acknowledge receipt of your letter dated July 27, 2012 to Chairman Allison 
MacFarlane regarding safety concerns at the San Onofre nuclear power plant.  
 
A response is under preparation which will be forwarded to you shortly. 
 

Sincerely, 
 

     /RA/ 
 
Annette L. Vietti-Cook 
 

 
 
 


